
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/17/2024 9:01:11 PM

First name: Kyle

Last name: Thomason

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This Project is a fine example of the US government and its subsidiaries putting the interests of the

people, which it is supposed to serve, last. 

 

The efforts to conserve natural resources and prevent wildfires are absolutely necessary, but should not come at

the expense of restricting public access and travel over PUBLIC lands. The removal of snowmobile access,

general motorized access, and the removal of 67 miles of "unnecessary" roads is a gross restriction of public

access. 

 

I am a resident of Idaho away serving on active military service. It is imperative that the voices of the residents of

Adams and Valley county have their opinions heard, and recognized. Every day US citizens are having their

rights further restricted and voices silenced. 

 

I stand strongly against the removal of snowmobile access, over the snow travel, restrictions of motorized travel

over on existing roads, the closure of existing roads, the restrictions of equine use on trails, and any other

proposed changes that would hinder the public from accessing their land. 

 

 


